
 

 

10/15/2020 Students Return 

 

Good afternoon parents, this is Ms Boyd with some reminders for you and your 

family. 

• Tomorrow Friday Oct. 16 is an early release day, students get out a noon and 

Monday the 19th is a teacher planning day, no school for students.  

• We ask all parents and guardians to make sure your child had everything the 

need before they are dropped off at school including their water bottle. 

Nothing will be allowed to be dropped off after the school day begins.  

• The gates open at 7:30 and classes begin at 8:00. For those parents with 

children in face to face/in school learning, We are asking everyone to please 

have your child in their class by 8:00. If you need help in getting your child to 

school on time I can connect you with our school social worker to find a way to 

best assist you. 

• Parents, please refer to Phase 2 Reopening information on our website under 

parent information tab for questions you must ask & answer for your child 

daily. If they come to school and present with any COVID related symptoms, 

they may be sent home for 10 days. So if they are not feeling well, please keep 

them home. 

• Finally thank you to everyone -  the students who have been consistently 

wearing masks, learning proper spacing in and around school, those students 

at home who are actively engaged in their daily learning and to the teachers 

who have learned how to teach in two different arenas  at the same time– 

teaching student that are in school and at home. You all make me so proud to 

be at Lake Forest! 

Thank you & Have a great evening! 
 


